
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SCHOOLS & COLLEGES 

3rd April 2020 

COVID-19: “WE’RE STILL HERE TO HELP YOU” 

Dear Colleagues  

We fully understand the concerns everyone has about 

the impact of the coronavirus. 

Please be assured that our Licensed Awarding Bodies 

are still able to offer you support to work towards The 

Quality in Careers Standard during these 

unprecedented times due to COVID-19. 

Our Awarding Bodies have teams of advisers and 

assessors who are available by telephone, video-

conferencing and email. 

The contact details for our 11 Awarding bodies are 

here for you: 

https://www.qualityincareers.org.uk/2019/09/01/licen

sed-awarding-bodies/ 
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